Frilling, Tara

From: Maria Ruggeberg <maria.ruggeberg@raveis.com>
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 12:37 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Connecticut is already an expensive State to live in. These taxes are targeting small businesses which are already
struggling. The revenue that is a result of these increases is small compared to the waste and excessive spending of the
State Government.

Maria Ruggeberg <maria.ruggeberg@raveis.com>
972 North St
Greenwich




